
Call for applications for an international project on Holocaust Education 

 

What does remembrance of the Shoah mean 

for our future and how do we want to 

remember it in the future? 

What does this imply for pedagogical work 

with children and young people at historical 

sites? 

Exchange ideas with pedagogical students from Israel, Poland, and 

Germany over two semesters, travel together and develop new methods 

for schools and historical sides! 

The seminar units in spring 2021 will focus on different approaches and 

concepts of Holocaust education and on getting to know the perspectives 

of all participants. On a joint trip (possibly to Lublin and Lviv in 

September 2021 – depending on the pandemic situation), you will gain 

insights into the pedagogical approaches of the memorial sites there and 

exchange best practice examples and experiences in political education 

with fellow participants face to face. In fall/winter 2021, you will develop 

methods for discussing remembrance with children and young people at 

schools in small groups. You will work closely with institutions involved in 

political education and memorial work for a deeper insight into the 

practice and work together with them in developing methods. The project 

is a cooperation of the Western Galilee College, the Pedagogical University 

of Krakow, and the Free University of Berlin as well as the Auschwitz 

Jewish Center and the Kreuzberg Initiative against Anti-Semitism. It is 

financed by the EVZ-Foundation.  

There is no participation fee. Transportation, accommodation, and basic 

meal costs of the trip are covered. English skills at B2 level are required. 

The project is open for all university students.   

If you are interested, please contact Dr. hab. Piotr Trojanski, prof. UP 

(piotr.trojanski@up.krakow.pl) with a short letter of motivation. The 

deadline is March 1, 2021. 
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